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Trevor Chadwick

From: Zach Omsirisack <zachomsirisack@icloud.com>
Sent: Tuesday, February 22, 2022 3:30 PM
To: Trevor Chadwick
Subject: Golf course support! 

I’m emailing in regards to the golf course being built in star. I believe that it will be incredible for the golfing community 
but the community of star as well. I’ve seen what golf courses have brought to smaller city’s before and what it can do 
for the future. I believe it will not only provide an amazing golf course but also jobs and revenue for the city! I look 
forward to this course opening!  
- Zachary omsirisack  
 
Sent from my iPhone 


